
 YOU’RE INVITED!                                                  

You are cordially invited to a community conversation 

that will shape the future of education in the Unified 

School District of De Pere. Together, we will create a 

shared vision that addresses the evolving needs of our 

students in a changing tomorrow. This three-day event 

will explore the past present and future of our school  

district, then collect your ideas to guide our directions.   

Join the Unified School District of De Pere as we: 
     

 Engage in progressive, facilitated discussions with  

       USDD representatives and fellow community members. 
 

 Share your perspectives on a range of topics. 
 

 Help kick start the district’s planning and preparation to  

       set priorities for the future! 
 

Your participation in ALL THREE of these sessions is critical to the  

success of USDD. Please join us! 
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 Thursday, February 16 

5:00pm - 9:00 pm 

 

Friday, February 17 

5:00pm - 9:00pm 

 

Saturday, February 18 

8:00am - 12:00pm 

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS  

 



 

FREQUENTLY 
 

ASKED  
 

QUESTIONS 

 

WHAT IS FLIGHT PATH - DESTINATION 2033? 

Flight Path is a series of three interactive events in which members of the Unified School District of 

De Pere and other stakeholders will gather to plan and discuss priorities for the future of the District. 

WHY NOW? 

The changes that occurred over the last few years along with new leadership in the District makes 

this the right time to think critically about our priorities and where we’re headed as a District. 

WHY SHOULD I ATTEND? 

Our school district should reflect the diverse priorities and people in our community. Your unique 

perspective is critical to ensuring the feedback truly is representative of District residents and  

shareholders, as it will help shape the District for years to come. 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 

Any person that has a stake in the Unified School District of De Pere. 

SHOULD I BRING MY STUDENTS? 

We value student feedback and encourage attendance of any middle and high school aged student 

able to actively engage in the strategic planning conversations. Childcare will be  provided for 

younger students. 

WHEN IS IT?

Flight Path - Destination 2033 will be held in the Commons area at Foxview Intermediate School 

during the evenings of February 16 and 17 from 5:00 - 9:00 pm and the morning of February 18 

from 8:00 am to noon. 

HOW DO I REGISTER?

Scan the QR Code above or go to the USDD Website/Strategic Planning to complete the           

Community Conversation RSVP form. 

ARE THESE SESSIONS ABOUT FUTURE FACILITIES PLANNING? 

While facilities are certainly an important topic for our District, these sessions are specifically        

designed to facilitate a deep dive into discussions about District priorities.  

There will be a separate opportunity to provide feedback on the facilities planning process through a 

community-wide survey in September 2023. 

http://www.deperek12.org/district/strategic-planning

